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The Public Works Department is 

proposing a $ 5,000,000 infrastructure 

bond to continue its work in 

maintaining critical City infrastructure. 

These Funds will be used for 

reconstructing and resurfacing City 

streets, replacement of the Sherman 

Street Bridges, rehabilitating major and 

minor bridges and culverts, safety 

improvements, and other infrastucture 

improvement projects as they arise.

This bond initiative is supported by the 

Public Works & Capital Improvements 

Committee and the Commission on the 

City Plan (CCP). 



The balance of the previous infrastructure 

bond at the end of the current construction 

season will be less than $3M. Given the fact 

that the city is responsible for 162 miles of 

roads, the city strives to pave at least 6 to 8 

miles of roadway per year.  This is in line with 

our goal of resurfacing of our roads on a 20 

year cycle.  This type of effort requires an 

expenditure of nearly $2.5M per year.

In addition to having funds available to 

reconstruct our roadways, the city is 

responsible for a 10% share of the 

reconstruction of the Sherman Street bridges.  

The current estimate for this project is $10M, 

with the city’s share being approximately 

$1M.  It is necessary for the city to have this 

money available when the design is completed 

and the project is ready for advertising.     
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